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New Elections to the Foundation Board 

Term of office from 1 July 2022 – 30 June 2025 

Election results Basle and Zurich 
 

 

Glattbrugg, 6 May 2022 

 

Dear eligible voter, 

 

As communicated in our letter of 14 April 2022, no other persons have stood for election as 

employee representatives on the Board of Trustees for the Basle and Zurich districts in addi-

tion to the existing members Christian Goepfert (Basle) and Matthias Schmidli (Zurich). 

Therefore, Christian Goepfert and Matthias Schmidli were re-elected by silent ballot. 

 

We congratulate both employee representatives on their re-election and look forward to work 

with them in the future. For the district of Geneva, an election will be held because several 

candidates came forward. We will inform you about the results at a later date. 

 

Kind regards, 

Personalvorsorge Swissport 

 
Roland Etter Patrick Achermann 

Chairman Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
  


